
Notification of Intent to Close 
Coal Combustion Residuals (CCR) Landfills (CCR Piles) 
Prairie Creek Generating Station, Cedar Rapids, Iowa 
Interstate Power and Light Company 
 
In compliance with 40 CFR 257.102(g), Interstate Power and Light Company (IPL) has prepared 
this notification of intent to close the existing CCR Landfills at the Prairie Creek Generating 
Station in Cedar Rapids, Iowa.  
 
IPL intends to close the CCR Landfills through removal of the CCR, in accordance with 
§257.102 of the CCR Rule, the written CCR Closure Plan, and the Closure Permit (#57-SDP-48-
17C) issued by the Iowa Department of Natural Resources on August 24, 2017. 
 

 
 


